
     
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Jon Davies, Ed.D. 
       Member of the Faculty 
 

18 August 2021 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 I am delighted to write a letter in support of Louise Batten’s application to the 
Master in Teaching Program. Ms. Batten was a student in my summer 2017 course 
Children’s Literature. Ms. Batten is a dedicated student and demonstrated an excellent 
ability to synthesize information and apply it to practice. Ms. Batten always arrived in 
class prepared and ready to participate, and she collaborated well with others. 

In summary, Ms. Batten clearly demonstrated the knowledge, dispositions, and 
academic skills necessary to engage in graduate work and I recommend her without 
reservation. 

 
 
       Sincerely, 
 

Jon Davies, Ed.D. 
 
 
        


